
Snohomish County 4-H 

Stay Home, Stay Healthy 

Learning Tool for week of May 18th, 2020 
 

Hello 4-H Community! 

This week I bring you an amazing tool from one of our awesome 

volunteers: Discord! I 

thought about doing a quick 

video with you, but it turns 

out Discord has their very 

own YouTube channel where 

you can learn about different features.  Check out This Video for a quick 

introduction to Discord. (https://youtu.be/sDoCmDUpGbY) 

Discord has some amazing potential for our current situation, but it is 

also a powerful communication tool that can be used when we are back 

to “normal” in 4-H. It allows for voice, video, and text communication 

within a group, or server, that you create. This is especially useful for our 

4-H clubs, programs, and projects, as our fearless leaders can manage 

access and monitor communications for a safe, fun, and interactive 

virtual communication and meeting space.  

Please check it out if you have never heard of it: https://discord.com/  

If you are interested in using Discord in your club or program and need 

help getting started, feel free to email me (a.hernandez-hall@wsu.edu) 

and I will do all I can to help, or I will connect you with someone who can 

get you started.  

Happy communicating!!   
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